
Greetings from District 3, 
This will be short and sweet, as there is not much news since the May newsletter.  We held our first 
District ZOOM meeting on Sunday May 17th.  It went well.  We talked about the upcoming June Virtual 
Assembly and answered questions. 
Most of our time was spent reconnecting and talking about how our groups are doing.  ZOOM meetings 
are going well and attendance varies.  The Alateen ZOOM mtg started with a large attendance but now 
they are not showing up.  The AMAIS is talking to the youth to find out why they are not attending and 
exploring other options.  The church is locked so it is not an option to meet in person at this time.  Some 
other options being considered are meeting at the Ames Alano building or meeting in a vacant parking 
lot (staying in their cars).  The Alano Building in Mason City will be opening on Sunday May 24th with 
safety guidelines in place. The details and meeting times are still being worked out at this time.  The 
Iowa Al-Anon Meeting list will be updated as soon as information is available.   

Our next District meeting is Sunday, June 14th from 1 – 3 pm; via ZOOM. 
 
In Humble Service, 
Audrey U.  
District Rep 
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